
The North Central States Regional Council of Carpenters is offering a 
Pro-10 class formatted for Millwrights and Piledrivers via Zoom.

 January 25th and January 27th starting at 4:30 PM. 
To sign up, please contact Stephanie Lyson at slyson@ncsrcc.org. 
For questions please contact Shaun Coates at scoates@ncsrcc.org.
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